
See the following testimonial from Al Jacobs, VP & COO of Puridiom (a 2011 NESCON Exhibitor): 
 
 

 

 
 
http://www.puridiom.com/news/NL/december11.html  
 

New England Supply Chain Conference 
Puridiom was proud to be an exhibitor for the first time at the New England Supply Cain Conference 
(NESCON) in Marlborough, MA on October 3, 2011.  The annual event provides a forum for the supply 
management community and offers workshops, education speakers and exhibits, as well as networking 
opportunities. The conference theme focused on success through knowledge, skill development, and 
industry best practices. 

"NESCON was a great opportunity for Puridiom to meet with companies in smaller and more localized 
setting," said Al Jacobs, Puridiom vice president and COO.  "We are always looking for ways to share our 
procurement experience and ideas with the community as well as receive feedback from them." 


